
The Heads-up for the week ahead…..

Mon 15 March - Parents/Community Te Reo Workshop with Harata
Day (held in our school library, free) 5.30-6.30pm

Tuesday 16th March (and the following 2 Tuesdays) - 6.15-7.30pm
Reading Together Workshops for parents/caregivers

Wednesday 17th March - 7.30pm PTA AGM

Thursday 18th March - 9am Constable Viv: Bus Warden training
- 6.30pm BOT Meeting

$100 Pak’n’Save Voucher - on 1st April the draw will be made for
the $100 voucher - all whanau who have paid their 2021 school fees.
Invoices are attached to your newsletter. Contact the office if you have
any questions or if you want to know  you’re in the draw 😊

JUNIOR RUGBY MUSTER 2021 SEASON
Thursday 25th March between 3.30 and 5pm at the Reporoa Rugby

Club rooms will be the pre season muster, sub payments, boot swap and kit
sizing. Girls and boys are welcome to join, subs are $40 which include a years training,
shorts, mouth guard, socks and an end of season team photo. Boot swap will be
happening too. This is a chance for old boots to find a new home, any that you have
around home that are too small but still have a bit of life in them can be brought to the
Club on the 25th March. It might mean you will be able to pick up a pair of boots while you
are there too. Be great to see familiar and new faces. Any questions please feel free to call Norm
Armer on 0274 488 887

UPCOMING DATES

Tuesday 23rd & 30th March - Reading Together 6.15 - 7.30
Friday 2nd - Tuesday 6th April - Easter Break

Waikite Valley School Contacts:
Principal (Teresa Topp) - 027 634 4744
Office (Kelly Curtis) - 021 294 9633
Board of Trustees Chairperson - Shelley Schnuriger 333 2248
Parents-Teachers Association Chairperson - Alana Mead 027 530 286

Teresa Topp (PRINCIPAL) - mob: 027 634 4744
E: principal@waikitevalley.school.nz
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Rats Duathlon - 2021

On Tuesday 9th March the Rotorua
Association of Triathletes & Multisport
(RAT’s) kids duathlon was held at
Waipa.  Waikite Valley School had over
40 students representing our school!
Way to show our C.O.U.R.A.G.E. values!
It was great to see our Head Boy (Leion)

& Girl (Kelly) and Deputy Head Boy (Daniel) & Girl (Harriet), as well as our House
Leaders (Bayden, Abby, Matthew), out there leading the way for the younger students.
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PLEASE SUPPORT LOCAL

BUSINESSES THAT SUPPORT US:
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